
 
 

 

 

E-mail to Gloria Challen 

c.c. Pete Samuels, Ray Lane 

 

 

 

TOWN CENTRE REGENERATION 

 

I attach proposals re. the setting up of a CIC and a brief report as to why this proposal is 

coming forward including the actions proposed as a result of the meeting on the 12th August. 

 

I hope you can discuss this at your next available meeting and two councillors can be 

nominated as the STC members for the inaugural meeting(s). 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

Peter Ryland  


